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Official Notice 
 
Date:  September 16, 2020 
 
To:  APERS Employers 

(State, Municipal, County,  
Non-State, and Court Clerks) 

 
From: Shelly George, Reporting Supervisor 
  Employer Services Section 
 
In accordance with the laws regulating the retirement system and based on the annual 
valuation prepared by the actuary, the Arkansas Public Employees Retirement System 
(APERS) Board of Trustees, determined that the employer contribution rate to be 
effective July 1, 2021 will be: 
 
APERS 
Your current employer rate will remain 15.32% effective July 1, 2021. 
 
Wildlife Officers 
Your current employer rate will remain 27.32% effective July 1, 2021. 
 
Military Department Civilian Fire Fighters 
 
Your current employer rate will remain 27.32% effective July 1, 2021. 
 
School Employers 
Your current employer rate will remain at 4.0% effective July 1, 2021. 
 
 
Please contact the Employer Services at (501) 683-0492 with any questions. 

 


